
Lisa Smith 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Good morning, 

Office of Commissioner Clark 
Tuesday, January 18, 2022 9:49 AM 
Commissioner Correspondence 
FW: Docket #20200226-SU 

Please place the attached emails in Docket No. 20200226. Thank you! 

Hannah E. Barker 
Executive Assistant to Commissioner Clark 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, FL 32399 
(850) 413-6004 

From: Jami Koenig <rojako@msn.com> 
Sent: Monday, January 17, 2022 1:41 PM 

CORRESPONDENCE 
1/18/2022 
DOCUMENT NO. 00268-2022 

To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US>; Office of Commissioner La Rosa <Commissioner.LaRosa@psc.state.fl.us>; 
Office of Commissioner Clark <Commissioner.Clark@psc.state.fl.us>; Office of Commissioner Passidomo 
<Commissioner. Passidomo@psc.state. fl. us> 
Subject: Docket #20200226-SU 

Good afternoon! My name is Jami Koenig. My husband, Ronald, and I are homeowners at 270 N. Gulf Boulevard .. Our 
homesteaded property is located on Knight Island which lies within the proposed service area of Docket #20200226-SU. 

We are longtime homeowners since 1992. We have seen the cost of living here continue to rise including property 
taxes, MSU/assessments, and basic utilities. (For Bocilla Water Utility alone we are paying $67 /month for 0-3,000 
gallons of water whether we use it or not. The high rates and subsequent increases in rates over the years rate 
increases have been granted without discussion or input from the consumers.) As retirees on fixed income, we remain 
very focused on eliminating or keeping recurring costs down as much as possible. 

The unknown starting costs to the homeowner (infrastructure) and the ongoing costs (and inevitable unreasonable 
increases) remain a significant concern for our household. Costs are not the only concerns that are keeping us awake at 
night. Other concerns we share are already clearly laid out in FILED 1/13/2021, DOCUMENT NO. 01217-2021, FPSC­
COMMISSION CLERK so I will not duplicate or repeat the information here. 

We formerly opposed Jack Boyer's application for sewer utility to the PSC years ago as we were faced with the same 
concerns. Those concerns that we had then with Mr. Boyer's application, we still have now. 

I am formally requesting that the PSC deny EU's application for wastewater service. 

With all respect and thanks for your consideration, 

Jami and Ronald Koenig 
Email address: rojako@msn.com 
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Phone number:  813-508-2761 
Mailing address:  PO BOX 3504, PLACIDA, FL 33946 
Physical address:  270 N GULF BLVD, Knight Island, FL 
 
Sent from Mail for Windows 
 
 
 




